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ALTON - A minor child was struck crossing the street in an apparent hit-and-run 
accident at 4:30 p.m. Tuesday at Alby and 19th Street in Alton.

Alton Fire Department Battalion Chief Brad Sweetman said the child’s injuries were not 
life threatening, although he girl was taken to a local hospital for evaluation and 
additional treatment. The girl was treated at the scene by rescue personnel then 
transported.

"The injuries didn't appear to be of serious nature," Sweetman said.

Alton Police were investigating at the scene after the incident.

 


